Memo to go out to Public Golfers / Groups and Tournaments and posted on our web site.



COVID 19 Update September 6th, 2021

On Wednesday, the Provincial Government announced a vaccination passport plan that will go into effect province wide on September 22, 2021.

As of September 22nd, all visitors to the club will be screened by Golfer Services prior to entry to any building

Proof of Vaccination

To access all buildings and Dining areas, All visitors must present proof of vaccination and photo ID. Items required:

- PRINTED COPY OF PROVINCIAL VACCINATION RECEIPT SHOWING TWO VALID DOSES WITH 2ND DOSE ADMINISTERED A MINIMUM OF 14 DAYS PRIOR.
- VALID PHOTO ID

For reference: YOU CAN ACCESS AND PRINT A COPY OF YOUR VACCINATION RECEIPT BY GOING TO THE PROVINCIAL WEBSITE IN THE LINK BELOW. https://covid19.ontariohealth.ca/

Once approved, guests with Proof of Double Vaccination will receive a "hand stamp" and will be permitted <u>access to all</u> areas of the clubhouse

Visitors without a Proof of Double Vaccination will only be permitted to:

- Access the golf course and outdoor practice facilities
- Outdoor dining areas
- Main floor washrooms

And will not be permitted to enter:

- Indoor dining areas
- Pro Shop
- · First tee building

Meal Inclusive Golf Packages

Golfers without **Proof of Double Vaccination** and have inclusive meal packages have the following options:

- 1. Redeem their post game meal on the patio or heated pavilion
- 2. Exchange their meal for a \$10 Gift card to be redeemed at a later date in the Pro Shop (2022)
- 3. Take a rain check to be used in the 2022 season

Golfers playing with a golfer **without proof of double vaccination** and wish to cancel, can take a rain check for any reason and the credit will be kept on file until a future booking.